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August 16, 2017 
 
 
Nicole Frigault, Environmental Assessment Specialist 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) 
280 Slater Street 
P.O. Box 1046, Station B 
Ottawa, ON   
K1P 5S9 
By Email: cnsc.ea-ee.ccsn@canada.ca  
                 nicole.frigault@canada.ca 
 
Re:   Canadian Nuclear Laboratories – NSDF DRAFT Environmental Impact Statement   
 
 
Dear Ms. Frigault, 
 
On behalf of Council,  I am pleased to submit the Town of Deep River’s comments to the CNSC 
consultation process regarding Canadian Nuclear Laboratories Near Surface Disposal Facility DRAFT 
Environmental Impact Statement. 
 
The Town’s submission is attached hereto. The Town is pleased to support Canadian Nuclear 
Laboratories and the evolution of the nuclear economy in this great country by providing these 
comprehensive, analytical and technical comments. The Town of Deep River looks forward to working 
with the stakeholders to achieve an outcome that facilitates the needs of all parties.  
 
The safe storage and disposal of nuclear waste should be paramount on everyone’s agenda and I 
applaud Canadian Nuclear Laboratories for advancing this project to address legacy waste from 
Canada’s fledgling, yet astoundingly successful history  of innovation  in science and technology.   Deep 
River is proud to be home of Canada’s Nuclear Pioneers in the field of nuclear research and innovation 
 
I look forward to the opportunity to present this information at the Public Hearing and would ask that 
you add the Town of Deep River to the Public Hearing Agenda.  
 
Further to our previous discussions at the CNSC 101 presentation in Deep River, I respectfully request 
that the Public Hearing be held in the Town of Deep River. We would be pleased to work with you to 
select a suitable venue. 
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Please feel free to contact me should you have any additional questions and/or require any clarification.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joan Lougheed, Mayor 
 





Signature redacted
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